SLAC  MEMORANDUM






TO:
Department Heads and Admins
FROM:
Steve Williams (x2276)

SUBJECT:
SLAC Training Assessments
Department heads and supervisors are required to assess their employees ES&H training when:
· Soon after they are hired (including rotation students and occasional employees)
· When their activities change

· After May 1st during the required performance evaluation period

The data is recorded at http://www-group.slac.stanford.edu/esh/training/reports.html . See Report #1 attached – “ES&H Training Reports”. Additional help on how to use the database is there. Click on Metrics Report. Select “Employee/SLAC” in Report #2 – “Division Current Metrics Report”.
There is a metrics report (report #3 attached – “Mandatory Course Status”) is useful to the Department heads (or their admin) and the Directorate office to see who is not current in mandatory courses. The PPA Directorate is running 94%+ but should be higher.

As can be seen in Report #4 – “Department Summary Mandatory Overdue” - many individuals are listed as “overdue” or “never taken” and some action must be taken:
· Make sure they take the course

· Report errors in the database is described in report #1

· Some courses may no longer be relevant and should be deleted from the individual’s STA

· Occasional employees who spend less than 30 days per year at SLAC may changed to “No STA required” on their individual STA

Fixing these issues will move us much closer to 100%. Refer questions from your admin to me.
